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DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 
 
 

Open Period 
November 23, 2020 – December 14, 2020 

 
Candidates undergoing a Periodic “Mini” Evaluation 

 
Faculty, students, academic administrators, and the President may contribute 

information to the evaluation of a faculty unit employee. Information 
submitted by the faculty unit employee and academic administrators may 

include statements and opinions about qualifications and work of the 
candidate by other persons identified by name. Letters or memoranda that 
contain statements of opinion or allegations of fact by unnamed persons 

cannot be accepted. All information must be submitted in written form (signed 
and dated) to the Department Peer Review Committee with a copy to the 

candidate by December 14, 2020. 
 
 
 

The following individuals are candidates for a Periodic “Mini” 
Evaluation: 

 
 

PROFESSOR MOYANG LI 
 

PROFESSOR TINA MATUCKNIAK 
 

PROFESSOR RENE TREVINO 
 


